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Family Fun Day 

This is our 13
th

 Family Funday and it  

was just as great to see all our children  

and their families enjoying a great day  

together, celebrating another year of  

success at Stokes Wood Primary School  

for all our school community but 

particularly our pupils. It was great to see families celebrating the 

cultures which are so special to them. We should all be proud of 

where we come from and what we believe in. Pics on page 3. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

 

  

                  Dates for Your Diary  

Wed 10th July: 1.45pm Y6 performance 

Wed 10th July: 3.30pm Meet your child’s 

new teacher 

Wed 10th July: 6.1pm5 Y6 performance 

Fri 12th July: 9.0am5 End of Year assembly 

nursery, reception, KS1 

Fri 12th July: 2.30pm End of Year assembly 

KS2 

Tues 27th August: 8.50am Autumn term start 

Reception, KS1 and KS2 pupils 

Mon 2nd Sept: Autumn term start Nursery 

pupils 

The gym clubs performed to their teachers and parents in the last session of the year. 

Mrs Edwards performed their Djembe drumming to parents on Tuesday. As ever, it was an amazing 

performance.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Rood’s class visited the Police Head Office at Enderby on Monday as part of their Mini 

Police project. They had a fantastic time as you can see in the photos. Looks like Mrs Rood 

enjoyed it too! 

             
 
 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

More photos to follow next week.  

         Year 3 Camping at Ullesthorpe 

As part of their Geography curriculum, PSHE 

curriculum and PE curriculum, Year 3 pupils went 

camping over night this week at the Ullesthorpe 

Scout site. This is such a great experience for them 

and such good fun. Despite not all getting to sleep 

before 11.30 and all getting up at 4am with the 

dawn chorus, they had a fantastic time. Thank you 

to the numerous staff who stayed up most of the 

night and some all night to ensure the children 

were safe.  



 

Family Fun Day 
 

We certainly had fun at Family Fun Day!! Thank you to everyone who helped to make it a 

great day. 

The weather was kind, and it was lovely to introduce Mrs Christensen who will be the new 

head teacher at Stokes Wood Primary School from January 2025.  Mrs Christensen really 

enjoyed Family Fun Day and meeting some of you.  She is looking forward to visiting the 

school again very soon.  

 

             

             

     
     

 


